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July 3, 2019 

Re: DW 08-095 - Warner Village Water District 
Petition to Discontinue Water Service and Modification of Franchise Boundaries 

Dear Mr. Martin: 

Tel. (603) 271-2431 

FAX No. 271-3878 

Website: 
www.puc.nh.gov 

The above-referenced docket was opened in July 2008 to consider the request of the 
Warner Village Water District (District) to discontinue water service to certain customers and to 
modify the District's franchise boundaries. A record of this docket is available on the 
Commission's website at: http://www.puc.nh.gov/Regulatory/Docketbk/2008/08-095 .htm. 

The record shows that the last communication from the District was a letter dated July 13, 
2011, requesting the Commission keep this docket open, as the District was working through a 
waiver process with the New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (DES). In 
December 2011, the Commission was copied on a letter from the District sent to DES, which 
contained additional information that DES was seeking. Earlier this year, DES forwarded the 
Commission Staff (Staff) a copy of its last communication with the District concerning this 
matter dated August 23, 2012. See attached. 

As there has been virtually no activity in this docket during the past seven years, Staff is 
prepared to submit a recommendation to the Commission to close the current docket unless it 
hears otherwise from the District within the next 10 days. Pursuant to N.H. Admin. Rules Puc 
202.03, the deadline for contacting the Commission Staff concerning this matter is July 15, 2019. 



DW 08-095: Warner Village Water District 
Page2 

July 3, 2019 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions. Thank you for 
your attention to this matter. 

Attachment 

cc: Service List 
Kevin Kaveny, DES 
Robert Tardiff, DES 

ayson P. Laflamme 
Assistant Director, Gas-Water Division 



The State of New Hampshire 

Department of Environmental Services 
Thomas S. Burack, Commissioner 

~LE~~ATI~ 
~EARS~ 

Ray Martin, Commissioner 
Warner Village Water District 
POBox252 
55 West Joppa Road 
Warner, NH 03278 

Celebrating 25 Years of Protecting 
New Hampshire's Environment 

August 23, 2012 

Re: Wells, Septic Systems, North Village Road 

Dear Commissioner Martin: 

After reviewing the most recent submissions by the Warner Village Water District, DES 
believes we are very close to finalizing this process. However, there are a couple of additional 
pieces of information we require on these lots: 

1. For Lot 10-6, we need to know the original subdivision status. Either the lot was 
created prior to 1967, or it should have a DES subdivision approval number. Also, we need tp 
see the proposed well location on the lot, and show that the lot meets our lot loading requirements 
by subtracting out the protected well radius for the proposed well and any other unusable land 
(such as wetlands), and provides at least 20,908 square feet of usable land .. 

2. The information for Lot 10-3-1 looks good. We still need the total usable land area 
calculated, and we need 2 sets of subdivision plans for this lot so that we can amend the original 
subdivision to show on lot wells. 

3. The information for Lot 3 is complete. 

Please be in touch if you have any questions. I can be reached at (603) 271-3442 or 
richard.deseve@des.nh.gov, or Eric Thomas can be reached at (603) 271-2932 or 
eric.thomas@des.nh.gov. 

Compliance Supervisor 
Subsurface Systems Bureau 

www.des.nh.gov 
29 Hazen Drive • PO Box 95 • Concord, NH 03302-0095 

Phone: (603) 271-3501 • Fax: (603) 271-6683 •TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964 



Docket #: 08-095 

Executive.Director@puc.nh.gov 

amanda.noonan@puc.nh.gov 

Christopher.tuomala@puc.nh.gov 

donald.kreis@oca.nh.gov 

jayson.laflamme@puc.nh.gov 

robyn.descoteau@puc.nh.gov 

steve.frink@puc.nh.gov 

suzanne.amidon@puc.nh.gov 

wateradmin@wamer.nh.us 

SERVICE LIST - DOCKET RELATED - Email Addresses Printed : 7/3/2019 

Page# : 1 



Docket #: 08-095 

SUZANNE AMIDON 
NEW HAMPSHIRE PUBLlC UTILlTIES 

COMMISSION 
21 SOUTH FRUIT ST STE 10 
CONCORD NH 0330 I 
suzanne.amidon@puc.nh.gov 

KENNETH & CONNIE BENWARD 
3 WALDRON HILL RD 
WARNER NH 03278 

DEBORAH BUCKLEY 
92 NORTH VILLAGE RD 
WARNER NH 03278 

ROBYN DESCOTEAU 
NEW HAMPSHIRE PUBLIC UTILITIES 
COMMISSION 

21 SOUTH FRUIT ST STE I 0 
CONCORD NH 03301 
robyn.descoteau@puc.nh.gov 

RICHARD FISHER 

84 NORTH VILLAGE RD 
WARNER NH 03278 

STEPHEN FRINK 
NH PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
21 SOUTH FRUIT ST STE IO 
CONCORD NH 03301 
steve.frink@puc.nh.gov 

D MAURICE KREIS 
OFFICE OF CONSUMER ADVOCATE 

21 SOUTH FRUIT ST STE 18 
CONCORD NH 03301 
donald.kreis@oca.nh.gov 

JAYSON LAFLAMME 
NH PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
21 SOUTH FRUIT ST STE 10 
CONCORD NH 03301 
jayson.laflamme@puc.nh.gov 
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PETER E NEWMAN 
WARNER VILLAGE WATER DISTRICT 
55 WEST JOPPA ROAD 
POBOX252 
WARNER NH 03278 

LYNN PERKINS 

WARNER VILLAGE WATER DISTRICT 
55 WEST JOPPA ROAD 
PO BOX252 
WARNER NH 03278 

PETER A SA VLEN 

WARNER VILLAGE WATER DISTRICT 
POBOX252 
WARNER NH 03278 
wateradmin@warner.nh.us 

PETER & RHONDA ST JAMES 
69 NORTH VILLAGE RD 
WARNER NH 03278 

CHRISTOPHER TUOMALA 

NEW HAMPSHIRE PUBLIC UTILITIES 
COMMISSION 
christopher.tuomala@puc.nh.gov 

Printed: 7/3/2019 

Page# : 3 


